
INTRODUCING

The back-to-school season is in full swing and autumn is making 
its appearance on campus as the leaves change color and a chill 
returns to the morning air. Students are engaged in their classes 
and activities, and when you add in faculty and staff, there’s an 
energy throughout our halls that is practically palpable. Do you 
recall your first experience walking onto Sewickley Academy’s 
campus? That incredible feeling of knowing that around every 
corner was the potential for new friendship, discovery, and 
inspiration; that feeling remains today. SA is, and has always 
been, a special place where remarkable students develop the 
necessary skills to enter the world with curiosity, compassion, 
and integrity.

SA’s momentum has been noticeably building, and we need 
your support to keep the enthusiasm growing. This fall, we 
are excited to launch the SA Fund which provides resources 
to ensure that we can achieve our commitment to academic 
excellence and sustain our ability to adapt to the ever-changing 
needs of our students.

THE SA FUND:

Is Mission-driven and provides 
support for initiatives that are 
not fully covered by tuition

Supports your favorite 
teachers with professional 

learning opportunities

Provides 
improvements 
to campus

Generates financial aid 
for deserving students 

MOVING FORWARD 

Is vital to the 
financial stability of 
our institutionContinued on Back >

Hello from
ACADEMY AVENUE!



– Jerilyn Scott
Head of Lower School   |   Former Teacher, Parent, Alumna ‘86

“
PS – Make your gift to the SA Fund 
the easiest thing to cross off your 
to-do list this school year!
Give now at SAFund.org

As a former teacher, I give to the SA Fund to celebrate the diversity 
of our community, so that more students—some without the financial 
means—may have the opportunity to attend our school, which is a 
benefit not only to them, but to us all; I give to the SA Fund to embrace 
the beauty of our future, to ensure that all Panthers will continue 
to flourish and grow. I give to the SA Fund and I ask each of you to 
consider also contributing to this meaningful campaign.

Every gift, no matter the size, is recognized, valued, and put into action. Your generosity keeps us moving forward 
and ensures that we can exceed our students’ need for curiosity, opportunity, and exploration. 

Our SA community is bound together through shared experiences and a passion for excellence. We hope that in 
addition to your contribution to the SA Fund, you’ll engage in one of the countless ways to get involved with our 
beloved Academy. In the past few months we’ve had the antique fire truck around town, and community members, 
alumni, and neighbors have joined us for Summer Movie Nights on Wardrop Field, Spirit Nights at Nichols Field, 
and at local markets and festivals. Community support was abundant at the annual Hansen Cup and Clothesline 
Sale, and we’re already working hard to plan this year’s Annual Auction.  

Help us continue the tradition of excellence across academics, athletics, and the arts by supporting the 
SA Fund. Together, we make Sewickley Academy a vibrant place that produces confident, successful graduates 
ready to lead the world.

Each contribution is 100% tax-deductible and can be made online, by check, or by phone. Join the others who have 
already given to the SA Fund this year. 
  
With gratitude,

Carey Byrnes
Annual Giving Officer

Brittani Spencer
Major Gifts Officer


